
Comment for planning application 24/00539/F
Application Number 24/00539/F

Location Land To The East Of Stratfield Brake And West Of Oxford Parkway Railway Station Oxford
Road Kidlington

Proposal Erection of a stadium (Use Class F2) with flexible commercial and community facilities and
uses including for conferences, exhibitions, education, and other events, club shop, public
restaurant, bar, health and wellbeing facility/clinic, and gym (Use Class E/Sui Generis), hotel
(Use Class C1), external concourse/fan-zone, car and cycle parking, access and highway
works, utilities, public realm, landscaping and all associated and ancillary works and
structures

Case Officer Laura Bell  
 

Organisation
Name Man Chui Kong

Address 9 South Close,Kidlington,OX5 1DF

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments I am a local resident in Kidlington. I object the OUFC stadium planning because: 
 
1. My family loves the silent and safe environment in Kidlington. The proposed stadium 
location is near to my house and it will probably create huge noise and bright light when 
there are football matches or other functions like concerts. Also, we are worried about there 
will be an increasing crime rate in Kidlington or Summertown such as assualting crime and 
driving under the influence of drink. 
 
2. It will bring great pressure on the existing traffic with lots of football fans / audience and 
vehicles coming or leaving the stadium. It will cause chaos to North Oxford traffic and 
obstruct residents' travels. 
 
3. My family always travel to workplace, school and Oxford city centre by bus, I am afraid 
that it will be more difficult to get on the bus during match or concert days. 
 
4. The proposed location is on the Green Belt site which is not ideal and is contrary to the 
original planning. 
 
As a responsible government / council for the residents, all doubts should be cleared before 
approval. 
 
Thank you for your attention and consideration.
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